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ADVISORY TO SHIPPING No. A-20-2012 

August 10, 2012 

TO             :   All Shipping Agents, Owners, and Operators 

SUBJECT: Government of Panama Approves Canal Tolls Increase   

 
As recommended by the Board of Directors of the Panama Canal Authority (ACP), the Cabinet Council of the 
Government of the Republic of Panama approved on August 7, 2012, the proposal to restructure and apply 
selective increases in the Panama Canal pricing system. 
 
The ACP will increase the tolls for the following segments:  

 general cargo 
 dry bulk 
 tanker 
 chemical tanker 
 LPG 
 vehicle carrier and ro-ro 
 others 

 
Additionally, there will be changes to tolls applicable to small vessels based on the vessels’ length, to 
incorporate adjustments not previously considered. The remaining segments will not be adjusted at this time, 
nor will the price per TEU for containers carried onboard a vessel.  
 
The new tolls will be effective October 1, 2012, and October 1, 2013, according to the following tables: 
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New Segments 
The new structure increases the number of segments from eight to ten. It also breaks down the tanker segment 
into three distinct segments and incorporates the roll-on/roll-off vessels into the vehicle carrier segment. The 
Panama Canal market segmentation structure includes the following: full container, reefer, dry bulk, passenger, 
vehicle carrier and ro-ro, tanker, chemical tanker, LPG, general cargo and others. The container/break-bulk 
segment, which was included in the original proposal, has been eliminated. 
  
We look forward to provide quality service and strengthen our business relationship in the years to come. 
 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED 
 
_______________________ 
Manuel E. Benítez 
Executive Vice President of Operations 


